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Easter Egg raffle 
 
 
Dear parent or caregiver, 
 
Stage 3 will once again be running the Easter raffle in 2023 with money raised going towards the 
Year 6 Farewell.  
 
To assist with the raffle, we would like to ask each family to donate an Easter egg.  
 
Students can take these before school to the Print room in the Administration building with 
Mrs Mehrtens or with Ms Cole (4/5C classroom) downstairs in D block. 
 
The raffle will be drawn on Thursday 6 April 2023. Winners can collect their prizes from Mrs Wild’s 
office at the end of the day. 
 
Tickets for the raffle will be sold from Monday 20 March – Tuesday 4 April at the cost of $1 each.  
 
Please place money in an envelope, marked with child’s name, class and number of tickets 
required. These envelopes will be collected from 8:30 – 8:55am from the gates at the front of 
the school and Veronica Crescent.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lara Lenton           Rebecca Wild 
STAGE 3 RAFFLE COORDINATOR      PRINCIPAL 
28 February 2023 
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